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SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF A PROFESSIONAL SERVICES AGREEMENT 
WITH PARKHILL RELATED TO THE TINSLEY LANE 
EXTENSION PROJECT

*** CONSENT AGENDA ***

COMMISSIONERS COURT ACTION REQUESTED

It is requested that the Commissioners Court approve a Professional Services Agreement with Parkhill 
related to the Tinsley Lane Extension Project.

BACKGROUND

On January 18, 2022, the Commissioners Court, through Court Order #137286, approved a Request 
For Qualifications (RFQ) No. 2022-044, Annual Contract for Professional Engineering and Planning 
Services for Transportation Services.  Parkhill is an approved engineering design firm included in 
RFQ 2022-044.

Tarrant County Precinct 4 desires to advance the full design and survey of the proposed Tinsley Lane 
Extension from the existing Tinsley Lane terminus southward to Peden Road.  Upon completion of 
the design plans, it is anticipated that Precinct 4 crews will construct the road once the Transportation 
Services Department has acquired the necessary right-of-way and relocated utilities.  As a part of this 
agreement, Tarrant County may request that Parkhill provide a full design of the Tinsley Lane 
Extension that follows an alternate route that connects Tinsley Lane to Grants Lane.  The design of 
this alternate route will only be performed upon written request by Tarrant County.

This Agreement has been approved as to form by the Criminal District Attorney’s Office.

FISCAL IMPACT

The fiscal impact to Tarrant County will be $393,447.00.  Funds are available in account 
569011/26100-2023/6840100000.


